
F.No. 4-212018-DL

Govemment of India

Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Educatiqn

Distance Leaming Division
****+

New Delhi, Shastri Bhawan,
Dated: 8s February, 201 9

Subject: Seeking information under RTI Act, 2005 -reg.

Sir,
Kindly refer to your RTI Application dated 31.01.2019 received with the.undersigned on

0810212019. The information with re to our a lication is as follows:

Distance Leaming Division in the MHRD, Department of Higher
Education do not grant any recognition/validity of any
certificate/course/programme of any Universities. As regards, your
application pertains to verification of course certificate obtained from
Madurai Kamraj University. Therefore, it is advised that you may kindly
approach the VC, MKU and Secretary, UGC which are public authorities
themselves under RTI Act. 2005. Hou'ever, your application has been
transferred to the Secretary. UGC and VC, MKU under RTI Act. 2005
lor the

2.' [f you are not satist'ied with the reply. you may prefer an appeal to Shri B. K. Bhadri.
Deputy Educational Advisor, Distance Leaming Division. department of Higher Education.
Ministry of Human Resource Development.

(Urmil Kumari Biltoria)
Section Officer & CPIO, DL Division

Copy to :

1. The Secretary, UGC, Bhadur Shah Zafar Road, New Delhi-l10002 along with RTI
applicatim.

-. The Vice Chancellor, Madurai Kamraj University, Palkalai Nagar, Madurai, Tamil Nllu
625021 along with RTI application.
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Question Answer

To,
Sh. Y Surya Somayajulu.
4 -2-16 I \, T w o f meple Street,
Agraharam, Eluru, Pin-534001.
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